

## **HSC Communication - Coronavirus**

The health and well-being of our team members, families, clients, and communities is of the utmost importance to HSC. We are closely monitoring the local coronavirus (COVID-19) developments and the guidance of national, state and local health agencies. As a result, we are implementing necessary precautions to protect the health and safety of our people, families, clients, office visitors and others.

In addition, HSC is making every effort to ensure that this situation will not affect the timeliness or quality of the work we are doing for you, our valued clients.

## Client Service, Flexibility, and Remote Work

At this point, the April 15th deadline has not changed (although it has been proposed) and what we must accomplish to assist you in meeting your tax compliance requirements, remains the same. Given this, we commit to continue to serve your needs and provide our ongoing high standard of service. If deadlines are extended, we will inform you as well as provide additional guidance.

Our technology and processes will enable our team members to continue to serve your needs remotely if the needs arises. In addition, our team members have the spirit and desire to do what is necessary to help meet your important deadlines and continue to serve your needs.

## **HSC Team Members at Your Location**

It is critical that HSC maintain a high level of service to you during this time, as well as following good practices to help keep your workplaces healthy. Therefore, our team members have been instructed with the following guidelines:

- 1. Do not work at your site if they, or a member of their family, is sick.
- 2. Connect with you to ensure that your site is open, that you want them to come.
- 3. Follow our communicated health hygiene practices and understand any guidelines you might want them to follow.
- 4. If you do not want them to come onsite, we will work with you to determine what can be remotely coordinated with you.
- 5. If there is any anticipated impact to your deliverables or deadlines, to communicate with you early and co-develop a revised plan of action.

If you have any concerns or questions about our teams working on site, please contact a member of your HSC team.

## Resilience in uncertain times

The last several days have resulted in a deep sense of uncertainty that all of us have rarely, or perhaps have NEVER, experienced in our lifetime. However, I remain certain of no less than three things at HSC:

- 1. We have a resilient and awesome team at HSC,
- 2. We are blessed with a rare and special culture, and

3. We and you, our clients, will work in partnership through this situation together.

Thank you for being a valued client!

Scott A. Olinger, CPA

Scatt S. Glinger

President and CEO







**Disclaimer:** The information contained in this email is for general guidance on matters of interest only. The publication does not, and is not, intended to provide legal, tax or accounting advice.

Internal Revenue Service rules require us to inform you that this communication may be deemed a solicitation to provide tax services. This communication is being sent to individuals who have subscribed to receive it or who we believe would have an interest in the topics discussed.

Harding, Shymanski & Company, P.S.C. 800.880.7800 | info@hsccpa.com | www.hsccpa.com

STAY CONNECTED:



